
NOTICE 

Tree felling is being undertaken on this site as part of 

an ecological thinning program through the Bush for 

Birds project. 

The Bush for Birds Project is supported by Trust for 

Nature and the North East Catchment Management 

Authority through funding from the Australian 

Government’s National Landcare Program. 

Ecological thinning is the selective removal of trees 

within a dense patch in order to promote the growth 

of large old trees, which are an important nectar 

resource for birds including the critically endangered 

Regent Honeyeater and Swift Parrot. 

A conservation work exemption has been obtained 

from DELWP in order to comply with the Native 

Vegetation Removal Regulations. 

If you have any queries please contact the Hamilton 

Park Cooperative Committee of Management. 

 

 


